Grant VBS Program: Food and Volunteer Needs

On August 6th FBC will be volunteering at Pastor Pepé and Rosina Morales' church in Grant for their VBS program. We are in need of volunteers for the following:

- Donating ingredients for the meal we will be serving walking tacos. Donations to be at FBC by Tuesday, August 5th
- Food Prep To be done here at 10am on Wednesday, the 6th.
- Food Service Serve the meal and interact with the kids and adults.

Volunteers going to Grant will leave at 4pm and return around 10pm. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask either: Carl Miller, Gloria Miller, Nancy VanLaan, Becca Kalee.



CHRIST-CENTERED, KINGDOM-FOCUSED HOMES

August 03, 2025

Eyes on the Prize Philippians 3:12-16

Pastor Mac Hildebrand

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!

Thank you for joining us for worship today. It is our desire to be as helpful as possible during your visit. If you would like to know more about our church, please visit the Welcome Center in the lobby.

During the Service

Bibles At the Welcome Center

Nursery* Infant through age 2

Preschool* Ages 3-5: Downstairs

Children's Church* Grades K-3. Children are dismissed

to go downstairs before the

message begins.

*Please be sure to check your child in at one of our "Child Check-In" Stations.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF LOWELL

2275 W. Main - Lowell, MI 49331 616.897.7168 contact@fbclowell.org www.fbclowell.ora

Pastor Mac Hildebrand, Lead Pastor

THIS WEEK @ FBC:

SUNDAY

9:30am Morning Service: Communion

1:00pm - 2:00pm Youth Group: Choose Your Own Adventure

6:00pm - 7:00pm Missions Team Meeting

MONDAY Church Office Closed

TUESDAY

6:00pm Taekwondo (Outreach Building-Gym)

WEDNESDAY

4:00pm Church van leaves for Grant VBS

THURSDAY

5:30pm - 6:30pm Family Matters Team Meeting 7:00pm - 8:00pm Children's Ministry Team Meeting

FRIDAY Church Office Closed

GIVING:

You can give online through our website, through the Church Center app, use one of the two offering boxes in the lobby, or simply mail a check to the church at P.O. Box 157, Lowell, MI 49331.

LIFE GROUPS:

A Life Group is a hospitable environment where we connect with God, and one another, by sharing life together. There is information at the Welcome Center on joining a Life Group.

MEN'S MORNING COFFEE: Men, come get a cup of coffee on us! Every Wednesday morning the cafe will be open from 6:30 - 9:00am. Feel free to drop in any time.

GRIEFSHARE: Join us for Griefshare, a weekly grief support group for healing after the death of a loved one. Griefshare is held in the Outreach Building classroom. The fall session of Griefshare starts on September 9th and goes until December 16th. You can register anytime at www.griefshare.org or by calling Bob Copeland at 734-330-7482.

PRAYER PAGE: There are prayer pages out at the Welcome Center. Please pick one up so you can remember to faithfully pray for one another.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

YOUTH GROUP ICE CREAM SOCIAL: What's better than a night off of school... a night to beat the summer heat with some Ice Cream & Friends! Join us for a night to remember with a sundae bar! August 10th at 6:00p. Friends welcome! See you there!

SINGLE MOMS MINISTRY: Hey mom, take a break! Bring your kids and come join us for a meal on the second Thursday of the month. We will be serving the meal between 6pm-8pm. We will be providing childcare as well so you can connect with the other moms. We would love to have you. See you on August 14th!

SUMMER NITES AND FIRESIDE CHATS 2.0: Gentlemen, join us for a night by the fire with good food and good company. A night of conversation and fellowship just for the guys! Only for those going into 9th grade and UP. August 16th at 7:00p. Bring a friend, a drink, and your favorite camping chair! Questions? See Ray K, or Steve K.

Dave and Anne Pasquale

Dave and Anne have moved into a new place at Cascade Trails Senior Living. Their new address is:

Dave and Anne Pasquale 1225 Spaulding Ave, SE Apt. 112 Grand Rapids, MI 49546